
 
 
 
 
November 20, 2007 
 
 
 
American TCB 
6731 Whittier Ave. 
McLean, VA  22101 
 
 
 
RE: ATCB ID: ATCB005585, FCC ID:  E5MDS-MERCURY900 
 
There was a mistake in filing for the Class II permissive change for FCC ID: E5MDS-
MERCURY900. 
 
In the original application and grant, the frequency range was listed as 904-926 MHz.  
The radio supported a 3.5 MHz bandwidth. 
 
 In the Class II permissive change, a software only change was made that allowed for the 
product to operate with a 1.75 MHz bandwidth.  This allowed for additional channels. 
 
The application and grant for the Class II permissive change should list the frequency 
range as 903-927 MHz, not 904-926 MHz. 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
David Guidotti 
Senior Documentation Specialist 


